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Metro’s outstanding managers were officially recognized for years of outstanding service during
a recent meeting of the San Fernando Valley Governance Council. Those present included
several honorees and Council members and representatives. From left are Div. 9 Transportation
Manager Jon Hillmer; Gary Bric; Kymberleigh Richards; Div. 3 Transportation Manager Maria
Reynolds; Richard Arvizu; Div. 1 Transportation Manager Gary Spivack; Governance Council
Chair Brad Rosenheim; General Manager Richard Hunt; and Board Members Michael Cano, Jesus
R. Ochoa and Donald Weissman.

Metro Operations Staff Honored by San Fernando Valley Governance
Council

(June 8, 2010) At its June 2 meeting, the San Fernando Valley Governance
Council gratefully acknowledged Metro managers Richard Hunt, Gary
Spivack and Maria Reynolds for their many years of dedicated service in
key Metro San Fernando Valley Operations roles.

Hunt was recognized for his 32 years of service at Metro including his six
year stint as the San Fernando Valley Service Sector General Manager,
while Spivack was lauded for his 29 year career at Metro, which includes
nine years as the San Fernando Valley Manager and six years as the
manager of Division 15.

Reynolds was recognized for her 24 years with the agency with more than
a decade in the San Fernando Valley, and another 13 years at Division 8.

All three managers are taking on new assignments with the agency. Hunt
is overseeing Labor Relations, while Spivack now serves as Division 1
Transportation Manager and Reynolds is the new Division 3 Transportation
Manager.

Resolutions from the Governance Council were presented to each of the
honorees as each Council member took a few moments to express their
gratitude for the trio’s service.
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Governance Council Chair Brad Rosenheim offered further praise by reading
a portion of the resolution which said:

"Your outstanding service and dedication to improving mobility in the San
Fernando Valley and throughout Southern California merits our highest
regards. We salute you, and wish you the best in your future endeavors."

--from Wilbur Babb
Community Relations Manager
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